CHIEF PLANNING OFFICER DIRECTOR OF TECHNICAL SERVICES
4/22&6/880(: JK/DD T301/J5/8/04/98
Mr J Knapp 23 March 1989

AREA 6 HIGHFIELD SCHOOL, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

I refer to your memorandum of 13 December on the above subject.

The plans were placed on the Public Register and, to-date, no
representations have been recefved. As I have no further
comments to make regarding the layout, I can confirm that there
is no reason why the development cannot proceed as approved by
the Housing Committee.
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